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Further questions on this matter should be directed to Goran Debelnogich at 
goran.debelnogich@acf.hhs.gov or 202-260-7143.  This memo can be downloaded from 
http://www.brycs.org/rsig.cfm. 
 
RSIG Clarification for refugees who are over 18 years of age and are full-time high school 
students: ORR will consider refugees who have been in the country less than three years, who 
are over 18 years of age and who are full-time high school students to be eligible for services 
funded by the Refugee School Impact Grant. Grantees must document and provide justification 
to do so in the grantee’s files. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:goran.debelnogich@acf.hhs.gov�
http://www.brycs.org/rsig.cfm�

